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Activities for the session 2016-17 

NEW INITIATIVES 

➢ SETUP OF THE COMPUTER MUSEUM 

 

➢ DEPARTMENTAL E-NEWSLETTER WAS INTRODUCED 
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ACTIVITIES 

➢ Workshop was organised for students of BCA on the topic “IT Job 

opportunities after BCA” on July 25, 2016 Resource person for this 

workshop was by Mr. Sanjeev Sood Regional head NIELIT Shimla. 

 

 

➢ Professor Arvind Kalia, Department of Computer Science, Himachal 

Pradesh University, Shimla delivered a lecture on “Project Development” 

on August 3, 2016. 

➢  
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➢ Lecture was delivered by Mr. Vikesh Kumar to the students of B.Com Vth 

Semester on ‘Internal Architecture of Computer System’ on August 26, 

2016. 

 

 

              

 

➢ Departmental assembly was organised by the students of BCA on August 

29,2016. 
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➢ Lecture was organized on “Registration of first year students under 

RUSA” by Ms. Neha Walia and Mr. Vikesh Kumar on September 

19,2016 for students of first year . 

      

 

➢ Mr. Vishant from Sai Digitech Institute delivered lectures to M.Com IIIrd 

Semester on September 28, 2016 and September 29, 2016 on “Tally ERP 

9.0”. 
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➢ Departmental assembly was organised by the students of BCA on 

October 28,2016. 

      

 

➢ Dr. Robin Endelman, Associate Professor in the subject of Mathematics 

from the University of Fraser Valley, Canada visited the College under 

the Faculty Exchange Programme from February 27 – March 7, 2017.  

The students of BCA 2nd semester of St. Bede’s College, Shimla got the 

opportunity to be a part of this programme as well, on the 6th and 7th 

March of this year. 
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➢ Presentation by the students of BCA III year to the students of Government 

Senior Secondary School , Sanjauli, Shimla on March 30,2017 on the topic 

“Future Trends in Computing Technology”.. 
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➢ Presentation by the students of BCA III year to the students of Government 

Senior Secondary School, Chotta Shimla, Shimla on March 31,2017 on the 

topic “Future Trends in Computing Technology”. 
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➢ One day IT visit for BCA students was organised on April 12, 2017 to 

Sebiz furnishing school and Netsmartz Infotech Pvt. Limited, Mohali. 

Ms. Neha Walia, Mr. Sushil Kumar and Mr. Vikesh Kumar 

accompanied the students.  

      



                                                                                                 
                                                                

 

                                                                                               Department of Computer Science 

                                                      St. Bede’s College, Shimla 
 

9 | P a g e  
 

 

  

 

 


